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SCHOOL ACTIVITIES
Coming Soon to a Theatre Near You!
  That's right!  Save the date! The elementary musicals are coming around the corner ...literally around the corner!  They will be presented at the Viking Center on Friday March 10th at 7pm.  The lower elementary will be performing E-I-E-I- Oops!  This farmer-fun musical is based off of the song everyone knows, Old MacDonald Had A Farm.  The plot is pretty exciting as Mr. and Mrs. Old MacDonald have a problem - they have a cow that won't moo!  Come and see what happens as the Whacky Pigs, Cute Chicks, and the Lost Sheep work together to help the situation.   Following this fun musical will be the presentation of Tom Sawyer by the upper elementary.  This dramatic story is told by Samuel Clemens and Mark Twain as they are the narrators of the traditional story of Tom Sawyer and his friend, Huckleberry Finn.  You won't want to miss this exciting musical rendition with all the sets, scenery, costumes and lighting. Admission is $5.  
	


Individual Speech

  The Stanton High School speech students traveled to Fremont-Mills for the Corner Conference Individual Speech Contest on Thursday, February 23rd. This was a great opportunity to practice for others before the upcoming district contest. On Saturday, February 25th, the speech students will travel to Mount Ayr High School to compete in the District Individual Speech Contest. Please plan on arriving forty-five to sixty minutes before the scheduled time, as centers may run ahead of schedule. Here is the list of performers: 

Center 8 - 8:24 AM Storytelling Evan Hopf
Center 7 - 8:48 AM Prose AJ Baker
Center 9 - 9:20 AM Spontaneous Speaking Axel King 
Center 3 - 10:16 AM Radio News Announcing Preston Carpenter 
Center 7 - 11:00 AM Prose Izabella Beam 
Center 3 - 12:30 PM Original Oratory Dacey Henneman 
  The students have been working to improve their performance and are looking forward to the contest. Thank you for supporting the students and good luck on Saturday! 
Hart on All-Iowa Honor Dance Team
  Forty teams qualified for the State Basketball Tournament after days, weeks and months of practice.  Another championship caliber team that will show its talent Friday and Saturday has practiced for just a few hours.  That team is the All-Iowa Honor Dance Team, which has become a tradition at the Girls’ State Basketball Tournament.  After just hours of practice together, the students annually put on a
show that is nationally recognized as one of the finest of its kind.  
    All dance teams represented are members of the Iowa State Dance Team Association, and the dancers were chosen based on ability, attitude, dedication and
leadership qualities.  Over 500 dancers auditioned last fall at Newton Community Schools.  Grand View University serves as the host for the Thursday and Friday rehearsals.  The pregame performance, choreographed by Rachael Wurr of Pella will
include 50 dancers performing a prop routine ending in a patriotic salute.
  The “Greatest Show in Iowa” will take place during the 4A championship game Saturday.  The halftime group includes 238 dancers representing 98 Iowa high schools who are all members of the Iowa State Dance Team Association.
  Kyla Hart, a sophomore at Stanton High School was selected to this team! We are so proud of her accomplishment and can't wait to see her perform!
  Sit back and enjoy some music from the 90’s – Let’s Get Ready to Rumble!  The IGHSAU salutes, for the 42nd consecutive year, Kathy Enyart and the All-Iowa Honor Dance Team.
SHS Intro to Business Class 
  You’ve seen them, we’ve seen them, we’ve all seen them.  They are in almost every retail store, and at one point, a lot of us have imagined ourselves on those cards.  Whether it be in our high school uniform, our favorite college uniform, or our favorite professional team uniform.  What are we talking about exactly?  We’re talking about sports cards.  For a limited time only, you, your brother or sister, or whoever you are thinking of, may purchase your very own personalized high school sports card, for whatever activity you would want.  Not to mention, a personalized stand to go with it!  Also, the best part of it all, these cards are only $3.00, and the card stands are 
$5.00 (not including shipping and handling).  So what are you waiting for? Examples are on our Instagram. Collect and submit an order form or order online now! Our  Instagram is @cards_r_us_22 or contact us by email at CardsAreUs2022@gmail.com .
Stanton FFA

  The community is invited to attend the Stanton FFA Chapter Banquet on Thursday, March 9th. Please let Mrs. Spencer or one of the Chapter Officers know if you plan to attend by March 1st. The banquet will be a free will donation to help cover the cost of food. All funds raised will be used for banquet costs and other Stanton FFA activities. The banquet recognizes student achievements throughout the year and recognizes the community for their support.
Bus Driver Appreciation Day

  On Wednesday, February 22nd, we honored our bus drivers with a short program in the elementary concourse before dismissal.  Mrs. Henneman’s Kindergarten class and our art teacher, Mrs. Giesken assembled gift bags for all our bus drivers.  Our music teacher, Mr. Lantz, and all the elementary students sang several songs to honor these hard-working individuals and to show our appreciation for all they do for us every day!  A huge “Thank You” to Tom Johnson, Rick Boyer, Steve Johnson, Brian Bates, Chris Stephens, and Thomas Bates for getting us to and from school and our activities safely!  We appreciate you!!

Order Your Yearbook Today!

  Don't wait to order your yearbook! Yearbooks are $65 with additional costs for personalization. Yearbooks can be ordered with a credit card using the online link 
on the school website. Students can also contact a yearbook staff member to order a yearbook. See Carly, Grace, Kennedy, Adrian, Jasmine, or Carli to order a yearbook!

Athletics

Viking Basketball

  The VIking's season came to an end at Lenox last Saturday night.  They finished a hard-fought season with 12 wins and 12 losses.  We'd like to thank all our positive supporters throughout the season: parents, fans, booster club, cheerleaders, livestream crew, camera operators, and the very special people who help at the score table and drive the buses and vans!  To celebrate our season, we will be hosting a boys' basketball banquet, Wednesday, March 8 @ 5:00 p.m. in the high school concourse.
Viqueen Basketball
  The Viqueen’s basketball season came to an end Friday at Woodbine with a 61-45 loss to the Lady Tigers.  The Queen’s would hang tough in the first quarter grabbing a one-point edge by quarter’s end at 12-11. The second quarter was a different story as Woodbine outscored the Queen’s 19-6 and take a 30-18 lead at halftime.  “We needed to keep pace with their scoring by limiting turnovers and hitting some shots”.  It simply was not to be, the Queen’s had 11 turnovers and had not registered a made 3 at half.  Stanton would show some fight in the 3rd quarter outscoring the Tigers 18-11 and giving some life to the possibility of a comeback.  “We made some adjustments at halftime and things began to click offensively for us, unfortunately the wheels came off in the 4th quarter”.  The Queen’s would have a hard time making shots down the stretch going 1-17 from 3-point range stalling the comeback.  Team leaders were

Marleigh Johnson 13 pts, 7 assists, 11 rebs, Leah Sandin 8 pts, 3 steals, Brooklyn Silva  8 pts, 6 rebs

Hannah Olson  8 pts, 7 rebs and Jenna Stephens 6 pts, 4 rebs, 4 steals.

  Stanton’s season record of 22-3 caps a four year run for the senior class who finished 87-9 during their high school career.  This class has two in the 1000-point club, Jenna Stephens and Marleigh Johnson.  Marleigh is also the career leader in assists with 401.  Jenna claims the best single game scoring record with 41 points vs Lenox last season.  Abby Burke is Stanton’s all-time leader in career made 3’s with 158.  Coach Snyder says, “I would also commend Brooklyn Silva for her outstanding defensive play over the years, those assignments don’t make the stats, but I assure you Brooklyn’s play helped us win some championships”.

  The players and coaches would like to say THANK YOU to the Stanton community for your support this season and season’s past.  The support we receive from this community is truly amazing. 
Junior High Girls Track

  The junior high girls track team will begin practice on Monday, March 6th.  The week of March 6th  and the week of March 13th, the team will conclude practice at school dismissal time daily (3:23 pm, 1:15 on Wednesdays, March 8th/15th).  Beginning Monday,  March 20th, the team will practice 8th hour and after school until 4:15 daily.  The first track meet for the team is scheduled for Tuesday, April 11th as we host our Jr. Viking and Viqueen Relays at home.  A meet schedule will be sent home with those girls who will be participating.

Spring Softball League

 Spring softball league in Clarinda starting in April. Any 7th-12th graders interested in playing please contact (prefer a text message please) Coach Brandie at 712-370-7801. Games will be on Sundays and will most likely be doubleheaders. Games dates are 4/02/23, 4/16/23, 4/23/23, 4/30/23. Practices will probably be once a week starting sometime in March. If you have any questions about this let Coach Brandie know. 
Counselor’s Corner

Scholarship Due Dates
2/28/23 

Mediacom Scholarships

3/1/23  
Southwest Iowa REC Scholarships
3/1/23 
Southwest Iowa REC Lineman Scholarships
3/1/23  
Governor Terry E. Branstad Iowa State Fair Scholarship
3/1/23  
Mark Earl and Esther Ruth Spencer Technical Scholarship
3/1/23 
Iowa Automobile Dealers Foundation for Education Scholarship
3/5/23 
Bank Iowa Spirit of Chandy Scholarship
3/10/23  

Dennis Lloyd Scholarship
3/15/23 

Armstrong-Keppard Scholarship
3/15/23 
Southwest Iowa Education Foundation
From the Desk of the Principal

  Teammates Mentoring of Stanton is looking for additional mentors. If you would like to apply to become a mentor, you can find application information at www.teammates.org. If you have any questions regarding mentoring, please contact either Jody Druivenga, Sheila Mainquist, or Katie Elwood at 712-829-2171. 
Upcoming Events:
· The end of the 3rd Quarter is Friday, March 10th.

· Parent Teacher Conferences will be held on Thursday, March 16th from 8 am - 8 pm. In the next few weeks, we will be sending an email to all elementary parents to sign up for conferences. MS/HS conferences will be in classrooms from 8 am - 4 pm. Teachers will be available in the library from 4 pm - 8 pm. 

· We will not have school on Thursday, March 16th or Friday, March 17th due to conferences.

Iowa Statewide Assessment of Student Progress
  Our 6th-11th grade students will be taking the Iowa Statewide Assessment of Student Progress March 21st-24th. Our 3rd-5th grade students will be taking the Iowa Statewide Assessment of Student Progress March 28th-31st.
  The Iowa Statewide Assessment of Student Progress is aligned with the Iowa Core standards, providing a clear and accurate assessment of student learning outcomes. Just as in the everyday school activities, you can help your child do their best by seeing that he/she is fully rested. Breakfast will be served to students on testing days. While seniors do not take the statewide assessment, they will be taking CPR training during this time. Please note that CPR training is a requirement for graduation. More information will be sent to seniors and their parents regarding training dates and times. Please contact Mrs. Elwood or Mrs. McDonald if you have any questions regarding these statewide assessments or the CPR requirement. 
  The district has the following job openings: K-12 PE and Health Teacher, Food Service Kitchen Assistant, JH Boys Track Coach (2023 season), Temporary Summer Custodial Assistant, and Temporary Summer Mowing/Grounds Maintenance. Please submit application materials to Katie Elwood, K-12 Principal, at kelwood@stantonschools.com or you may mail application materials to 605 Elliott Street, Stanton, IA 51573. More information may also be found online at www.teachiowa.gov.
Announcements

YMCA Spring Soccer Program

  The deadline to sign up students (ages 9-14) for the Youth Soccer League sponsored by the YMCA is Friday , March 17th.  Forms are available in the elementary office or online at www.MCYMCA.com.
COMING EVENTS
Sat., Feb 25th
District Indiv. Speech Contest at Shen.

Wed., March 1st
Early Dismissal 1:05/1:15

Thurs., March 2nd
7:30 am -FFA Meeting

Sat., March 4th 
SW District FFA Convention

BREAKFAST MENUS February 27th– March 3rd
	Monday

Pop-Tart
Muffin/Fruit

Juice/Milk
	Tuesday

Breakfast Bar
Muffin/Fruit

Juice, Milk
	Wednesday

Pancake & Sausage on a Stick
Muffin/Fruit

Juice, Milk
	Thursday

Bagel Bites
Muffin/Fruit
Juice, Milk
	Friday 

Oatmeal Bar
Muffin/Fruit

Juice/Milk


LUNCH MENUS February 27th- March 3rd
	Monday

Corn Dog
Baked Beans

Sweet Potatoes

Macaroni Salad

Applesauce

Strawberries & Bananas

Milk
	Tuesday

Ham & Cheese Sandwich
Peas

Green Beans

Peaches/Mixed Fruit

Rice
Milk
	Wednesday

Chicken Nuggets
Baked Beans

Coleslaw

Pineapple

Oranges

Banana Muffin

Milk
	Thursday

Broccoli Cheese Soup
Soft Pretzel

Corn

Yogurt/Peaches

Ice Cream
Milk
	Friday

Pizza Crunchers
Lettuce

Celery

Pears

Applesauce

Milk


    ELEMENTARY STUDENT OF THE WEEK



            MS/JH STUDENT OF THE WEEK
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CREW DEMAR

"Crew has worked very hard to improve his skills. He makes sure
1o take care of and help others."
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"Evan sets a great example for other students through his
dedication and involvement in his school work and activities."
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